DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORT
2 MARSHAM STREET LONDON SWIP 3EB

Sir Robin Ibbs

Efficiency Unit

70 Whitehall

LONDON /

SWia 2AS /6 June 1986
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The Prime Minister has minuted” me to suggest that
we might meet to discuss my Department's plans for improving
value for money.

You met my predecessor in May, and I do not wish to
change the targets which he discussed with _ou then. i
suggest tChat, if we arrange to meet in the autumn (say
towards the end of October) we shall have up-to-date
information on progress towards these targets in the first
half of 1986/87. The Rayner Scrutiny programme should
also be well under way, and we will be making preparations
for the Department's 1987 Plan. I should very much welcome
an opportunity to discuss progress with you at that stage.

If this is acceptable to you, my private office will
be In touch with yours about a date.

I am sending a copy of this letter to the Prime Minister
and to Sir Robert Armstrong.
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JOHN MOORE







